
Our Blossoming Butterflies have had a
spooktacular week! This week we have shared
the story 'We're Going On A Pumpkin Hunt'. We
have had so much fun this week scooping and

carving the pumpkins, making delicious chocolate
apples, and exploring with paint when creating

bubbles for our own cauldrons. Our spooky disco
was great, we showed off our fabulous dance

moves. 
In Nursery we have started to put together a
family photograph album, thank you for your

photos so far. The children have enjoyed sharing
these with their friends. If you haven't sent in your
photographs, please send them through Famly. 

Reminders: Please return any of our spare
clothes, we are running very low. 

Remember to choose a book to take home from
our library trolley and record any reading at home

in your child's yellow diary. 

On Wednesday 13th of November, we will all be
celebrating World Nursery Rhyme Week. One of

our activities will be a visit from 'the Sensory
storyteller.' The cost of this session is £3.50 for
each child and will soon be on arbor for you to

pay. Please keep your eye out. 

Dear Friends and Families of Hempstalls,
We have had such a wonderful start to the school year, and I would like to thank everyone who has been
involved in making it so special.

A big thank you to all who attended the Harvest Festival at St Michael’s Church—the children were
brilliant! We also appreciate the parents and carers who joined us for the Year 1 phonics workshop and
performances.

Well done to our cross-country team this week, and a special congratulations to our Year 5/6 football
team for winning the Newcastle Schools Tournament! What an achievement!

Thank you for supporting the PSFA disco this week. Today, we celebrated a Spooktacular day as a post-
Ofsted treat, and the children all had a fantastic time.

Wishing everyone a lovely half-term break. We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday, 5th November.

Best wishes,
Miss A Bell 

BUTTERFLIESCATERPILL
ARS

This week the children have really enjoyed
messy play, exploring pumpkins, and making
and tasting pumpkin soup. The children had a

wonderful time at our Halloween disco too. 
After half term, we will announce our prize

winners for those with the most reading stamps
and they will receive their reward when we

return. 

Swimming groups will start W/C 11th of
November, swim slips will be sent out prior to

your child's dates. 

We hope you have a wonderful half-term. 
Thank you Team Caterpillars. 

 On Wednesday 13th of November, we will all
be celebrating World Nursery Rhyme Week.
One of our activities will be a visit from 'the

Sensory storyteller.' The cost of this session is
£3.50 for each child and will soon be on arbor

for you to pay. Please keep your eye out. 

Hempstalls Primary School 
COME AS YOU ARE AND LEAVE AS A CHAMPION

office@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk www.hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk.01782 950082

25TH OCTOBER 2024

RECEPTION

FRIDAY 25TH OCTOBER 2024
- SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF

TERM TUESDAY 5TH
NOVEMBER 2024 -SCHOOL

REOPENS FRIDAY 20TH
DECEMBER 2024 - SCHOOL

CLOSES FOR CHRISTMAS
TUESDAY 7TH JANUARY 2025

- SCHOOL REOPENS

AUTUMNN TERM 2024

Our first half term done! Hasn’t that gone quick?! We have
had a fantastic spooky week! The children absolutely loved
the ‘Spooky Disco’. In phonics, we have been embedding,
embedding, and embedding what we have learned so far.
Have a lovely half term and we look forward to seeing you

all back on Tuesday 5th November. 
 

Homework:
 

We have sent flash cards and tricky words. Please can you
cut these up and practice as much as possible. Please see

the link for the pronunciation of the pure sounds
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-ZtjFIvA_fs

 
Please read and fill in your child’s diary. 

 
Practice, practice, practice name writing. You have a

laminated sheet in your child’s book bag you need to buy a
wipeboard pen. 

Thank you. 
 

Phonics Bonfire-themed Workshop Tuesday 5th, 9-10:30
am One adult per child.

Arrive at the reception gate as normal. 

On Wednesday 13th of November, we will all be celebrating
World Nursery Rhyme Week. One of our activities will be a

visit from 'the Sensory storyteller.' The cost of this session is
£3.50 for each child and will soon be on arbor for you to

pay. Please keep your eye out. 

https://thecreativelearningpartn301-my.sharepoint.com/personal/lkabir1_hempstalls_staffs_sch_uk/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?view=1
https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/gxbGCx7k8UKq5Ei8f4FyE2jz?domain=youtube.com


We have seen an increase in the amount of
chocolate, crisps, and sweets in children's lunch
boxes. In order for us to promote healthy eating

and wellbeing with the children, please send your
child with a maximum of TWO treats to eat after

their sandwiches. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

RB - KAIDEN
RM - HENRY

HEALTHY LUNCHBOXES

PANTS AND SOCKS/TIGHTS: OUR
STOCKS ARE VERY LOW. PLEASE CAN

WE HAVE ANY DONATIONS OF NEW OR
PRELOVED SOCKS, PANTS AND TIGHTS.
THANK YOU SO MUCH PLEASE RETURN
BORROWED ITEMS ASAP. THANK YOU.

LUNCHTIME AWARDS!
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